
 
 

 
June 18 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
I have been made aware of two incidents recently where a man in a vehicle has been pulling 
up beside students in the Gulf Harbour area asking children if they need a lift. 
 
Please talk to your children about not accepting rides from strangers. 
 
I will also inform our community constable. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Alan Watts 
Principal 
 


